
Subject: RE: 1135 N. Highland
From: "LABT" <hbteam@earthlink.net>
Date: 02/16/2016 02:52 PM
To: "'Jim Omahen'" <jim@mediadistrict.org>
CC: "'Lisa Schechter'" <lisa@mediadistrict.org>

Hi,

We just cut down the hazard.
Can replace---is the BID going to water?
Will need a permit and someone to sign.

Sharyn Romano
Los Angeles Beautification Team
1741 N Cherokee Avenue
Los Angeles, CA 90028
Ph: 323-962-2163
Email: hbteam@earthlink.net

-----Original Message-----
From: Jim Omahen [mailto:jim@mediadistrict.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 16, 2016 10:09 AM
To: Sharyn Romano
Cc: Lisa Schechter
Subject: FW: 1135 N. Highland

Sharyn, the forwarded message is from Mike Malick.  Can you accommodate?
When?  Please advise and thanks.

--
Jim Omahen, Operations Manager
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Ave.
Hollywood, CA  90038
Ph 323.860.0088
Fax 323.860.0089
MediaDistrict.org <http://www.mediadistrict.org>

On 2/15/16, 4:00 PM, "Malick, Mike" <Mike.Malick@marcusmillichap.com>
wrote:

Hi,

Joel Chen would really like to see a tree replanted in front of his 
building. He's hoping to hear from us ASAP.

Please contact him with an update.

(323) 203-9029

Thanks!!

Sent from my iPhone


